
Small Service Project Challenge 2019 

The intent of the challenge is to increase the number of completed small service 
projects for the year. A secondary benefit will be to use some of your stash so you have 
room for new fabric. We have kits made up that you are welcome to use, or you may 
use your own fabric. There are two parts to the challenge. 

Pillowcases 

For each completed pillowcase turned in your name will go in a drawing to be held at 
the September day chapter meeting. There will be two prizes awarded, one to the 
person whose name is drawn, and another to the person who turns in the highest 
number of pillowcases. 

Quilts 

For each completed quilt turned in your name will go in a drawing to be held at the 
September day chapter meeting. Each long arm quilter who quilts one of these quilts 
will also go into the drawing. There will be three prizes awarded, one to the person 
whose name is drawn; another to the person who turns in the highest number of qu�lts 

and a third to the long arm quilter who quilts the highest number of quilts. Beginning 

with the April meetings there will also be a mini drawing for all quilts turned in that 
month for a fat quarter. In order to track this, it is important that you give your name 
and/or the quilter's name when turning in quilts. 

Approximate sizes for the quilts: 

Bereavement 

Baby 

Lap/throw 

24" X 24"

30" X 36"

40" X 48"

We are requesting that you use good quality fabric that you would be happy to give a 
friend or family member. Fabric with glitter or metallic thread is not allowed. Riverside 

Hospital will receive bereavement quilts, baby quilts, and throw quilts for their chemo 
and NODA patients. CHKD will receive bereavement quilts and baby quilts. 


